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Eagle

Existing Windows
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Stacked Flat Window Replacement
Monitor Window Replacement

Monitor Window Replacement
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Proposed Replacement Window

Replacement Window
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Stacked flats replacement
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Monitor Replacement 1 (Egress)
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Monitor Replacement 2 (Fixed)
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SKY CANOPY
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Development Plan Concept 
SECTION  AT BAYS 1 and  4

SKY CANOPY
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Development Plan Concept: The Sky Canopy in Bays 1 and 4
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Proposed Sky Canopy



 

 

Memorandum 
 
Date March 14, 2016 
  
Project Del Monte Cannery 
  
To Mr. Andrew Thomas 

City of Alameda, Community 
Development Department 
2263 Santa Clara Avenue 
Alameda, CA 94501 

  
From Christopher VerPlanck 

VerPlanck Historic Preservation 
Consulting 
57 Post Street, Suite 810 
San Francisco, CA 94104 

  
Topic Proposed Roof Monitor 
  
Copied  
  
Via Email  
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
As you know, I was involved with the design and the entitlements process for the adaptive reuse of the 
former Del Monte Cannery property in Alameda. Mike O’Hara of Tim Lewis Communities asked me to 
review three options for the proposed roof monitor on the building – an entirely new feature. Assuming 
that you have seen the options, 1, 2, or 3 appear to be mutually acceptable and none would alter my 
conclusion regarding the project’s compliance with the Secretary of the Interior’s Standards. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christopher VerPlanck 
 


